
​ SARGEANT SCHOOL 

​ 1200 Ridgecrest Way 

​ Roseville, CA 9566l 

 

​ 2022-2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The first day of school for students in the 2022-2023 school year will be 

Thursday, August 11, 2022.  

 

The following is a list of suggested school supplies your child can bring the 

first day of school with him/her.  Please label STUDENT pencil boxes and 

scissors with your child's name. 

 

 

​  

​ 1 pencil box-EACH containing: 

➔​ 1 scissors 

➔​ 1 pkg. colored pencils (no more than 12) 

➔​ 1 pkg. crayons (12) 

➔​ 1 pkg glue sticks (3 count or jumbo size) 

➔​ 1 pack sharpened pencils 

➔​ Extra erasers as needed 

➔​ 1 pencil sharpener 

 

Other Items: 

➔​ Personal headphones-labeled (for Chromebook work) 

➔​ Personal hand sanitizer to keep on desk 

 

Misc. Items: 

➔​ 1 box tissues (shared with classroom) 

➔​ 1 bottle white glue (shared with classroom) 

➔​ Whiteboard markers (any color) (shared with classroom) 

 

​  

​  

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at srainey@rcsdk8.org. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Rainey 

mailto:srainey@rcsdk8.org
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